
Clayton Valley Presbyterian 

Children’s Center 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

California State Health Services requires Child Care Centers to obtain 

written approval or instructions from parents prior to administering non-

prescription medication to children in care.  Sunscreen is considered a non-

prescription medication.  The approval or instructions must be maintained in 

the child’s file.  

 

NAME OF CHILD:___________________________ 

 

I give the teachers of Clayton Valley Presbyterian Children’s Center 

permission to apply sunscreen to my child as needed for their own protection 

against the sun. 

 

NAME OF PARENT:____________________ 

SIGNATURE:____________________ 

 

DATE:___________________ 

 

 


